
 

 

MOSES LAKE CLASSIC CAR CLUB 

moseslakeclassiccarclub.com 

December 14, 2017 

 

Meeting call to order by President Karen Crook at 7pm followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Total number of members present – 40. 

Winners for this year’s candy contest: were 1st place goes to Clay Crook with his Easy Hurry-up  

Chocolate / Pretzel with an M&M, 2nd place goes to Glenda Anderson with Almond Rocha. 

3rd place goes to Judy Kent with her Lemon Bar. Great job candy makers!! 

WEB MASTER Paul Boehm: Let everyone know that the Yellow Book will be coming soon. 

Don't forget to check out CruZin’ Magazine our Car Show final showed up with three pages  

They even listed Bob & Judy Kent and their 1941 Chevy-Pickup as coming all the way from Kent WA. 

TREASURES REPORT BY BOB KENT:  Last year’s cost for Dale Roth contract was $550 dollars 

and this up and coming contract for Dale Roth will be $600 dollars. Received $60 dollars from Dale 

Roth for his trophy. 

City of Moses Lake will be paying and managing the Port-a-Potties and Trash Cans. Food vendors for 

the Car Show will be taken over by the Carnival but, the club will still get the $50 dollar entry fee. 

Heidi will start to look into how many businesses will be purchasing trophies in February. 

OLD BUSINESS:  The money and can goods collected will be taken to the Food Bank will be greatly 

appreciated.  

Your next club meeting will be held on January 12, 2018 you guessed it, that means it's that time of the 

year and CLUB DUES  are only $15 dollars what a deal!!! 

I would like to take this moment to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Let the Gift Exchange begin. The meeting is now adjourned 8:05pm  

 

 
The power of a Volkswagen 


